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Property Owner 
Arthur Street 
Rogers Mn 55374 
 
RE:  Potential Utility Improvements on Arthur Street 
  
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
Recently a petition was received by the city from Arthur Street property owners requesting the 
extension sewer to their properties.  You are invited to an informal neighborhood meeting 
regarding the possible Arthur Street improvements.  The meeting will be next Wednesday 
afternoon, January 17, 2024, between 4pm and 6pm at 22350 S. Diamond Lake Road (public 
Works) in the lunch room.  Representatives from Engineering will be present to provide a brief 
presentation about the project and to answer any questions. 
 
Please note that while you may not have signed the petition or desire city sewer, we are inviting 
you because the construction could affect you and/or your property. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 763-428-0906. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Doran M. Cote, PE 
Public Works Director/City Engineer 
 
  


